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DEMOLITION OF DUNSANDEL HALL 
 
The demolition of the Dunsandel Hall will commence Monday 10th December. 
 
Due to the uneconomic nature of the current hall repairs and based upon information 
received and community feedback the Council has authorised the demolition of the hall.  
 
A working party consisting of local community representatives, Council elected members 
and staff was established in 2011 to consider the options for a new community facility in 
Dunsandel.  A conceptual design for the new facility was included in the Selwyn District 
Council Long Term Plan.  It is proposed that in the very near future a conceptual design will 
be presented to the community and further updates on the progress of this project will follow 
in due course. 
 
Ends 
 
 
For more information, please contact Douglas Marshall (Manager Corporate Services) (03) 
347-2800 Douglas.Marshall@selwyn.govt.nz 


